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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and Ochoco National Forest,

| support the full 52-mile mountain bike trail project at Lemon Gulch. This will allow riders and backcountry
runners more options in Central Oregon. Riders/runners will be able to spread out and not be clustered together.

If bikes are so dangerous to the environment/habitat/wildlife, why are ATVs and 4x4s and snowmachines and
cattle allowed? At least mountain bikers clean up their mess as well as make and maintain trails, which USFS

then doesn't have to maintain. Federal land should be open to everyone's healthy recreation.

Thank you for your consideration.



